
 

                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                              Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

              Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 
 

          November 12, 2017                        Thirty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

                                      Mass Schedule                                                    Mass Intentions                                        Collections  - 11/5/17 
 

           Sun.    -  Nov.   12      8:00 a.m.           For Parishioners                    Sunday……….……$  751.00 

      Sun.    -  Nov.   12      8:00 a.m.      Evan Vint - Family                 All Saints………….$  192.00 

      Wed.   -  Nov.   15       8:30 a.m.      Suzanne Berg - Dave & Pam Brockman Family          All Souls…………..$    92.00     

      Sun.    -  Nov.   19      8:00 a.m.      Roger Foster - Bob & Nerina Walker                      “Your offering is most appreciated!”         

                                           

           Food Pantry Item(s) through the end of November -               “Stay awake and be ready! For you do not know                 

 Items from the MVK Christmas Basket List          on what day your Lord will come.” 

           

      Sunday Mass:                             November Stewardship                                                
                   

      Lector:   J. Jensen                 Servers:   T. & B. Jensen                      Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, M. Baudino & R. Briscoe  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 Second Collection next Sunday, Nov. 19
th

 - Next week, our second collection will be for the Catholic Campaign for Human 

Development. Over 46 million people in the United States live in poverty. This collection supports programs to empower 

people to identify and address the obstacles they face as they work to lift themselves out of poverty. By supporting this 

collection you give people a hand up, not a hand out. Learn more about the Catholic Campaign for Human Development at 

www.usccb.org/cchd/collection. 

 We thank all our Veterans for their service, and ask God’s blessings be upon them…and their families. 

 A message from our CCD Coordinator Luri Maier-Lorntz - Good Morning. This is a sad notification in reference to yet 

another Church shooting. The CCD teachers have voiced concern during our CCD time. We have always left doors unlocked. 

At this time the teachers and I are in agreement we should notify parents and kids that going forward we will regretfully be 

locking the doors from 9:10 am - 10 am. 

 The Mobile Food Pantry will be in South Wilmington tomorrow, Monday Nov. 13
th
.  The Mobile Food Pantry is held in the 

St. Lawrence parking lot from 4 - 6 p.m. (or until food runs out).  This Mobile Food Pantry sponsor:  The Church of Hope. 

 From our sister Parish, St. Lawrence - On Sunday, December 3
rd

, the St. Lawrence Parish will rededicate the Parish Hall in 

memory of Fr. Matthew.  Lunch will be served followed by a dedication program at the Parish Hall after 10:00 Mass.  There is 
a signup sheet in the Church entry.  Please RSVP by November 26

th
.  Join us for fellowship and share your memories of    

Fr. Matthew. 

 MVK Christmas Basket Update - Additional Gift Tags are available in the back of the church.  Unwrapped gifts, with tags 

firmly attached, should be brought in no later than Sunday Nov. 26
th
.  Bags for food donations are also in the back of the 

church, along with shopping lists.  Food donations for the Christmas Baskets will be taken until Dec. 19
th
. 

 2017 Advent Day Retreat:  A day retreat open to BOTH WOMEN AND MEN who desire to enrich their spiritual growth 

during the Advent season.  SPONSORED BY:   Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary, SSCM.  WHERE:   One Heart,     

One Soul Spirituality Center, 2041 W. State Route 113, Kankakee, IL  60901. WHEN:    Saturday, December 2, 2017 -    

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Registration Deadline:  Monday, November 27
th

.  SUGGESTED DONATION:  $25 per person.  

Lunch provided.  FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO REGISTER: Call Sister Mary Stella at 815-935-0800, Monday 

through Friday.         

 A flyer regarding Human Trafficking has been posted on the bulletin board in the vestibule. It contains information in 

general (some of it a bit shocking in relation to the problem in our area), and also information regarding an upcoming 

training seminar on Nov. 10
th 

from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  The event is offered through the Love Outreach Center in Morris.    

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “Christ came to liberate us from the cycle of violence by showing us how to love and be merciful. …As the 

culture of death threatens to electively select who does and who does not deserve life, we must uphold that all human life has 

invaluable dignity and worth.” - USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities - “Death Penalty: Catholic Q & A” - 

https://goo.gl/U7EYgz.          

 Stewardship - November 12, 2017 - Thirty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time - “The example of the poor widow who donated 

her whole livelihood to the Temple treasury reminds us of two important truths.  First, all we have is a gift from God.  

Second, in love and gratitude for the good gifts God has given us, we are to offer back to Him all that we have and all that we 

are.  We can do this by humbly loving and serving God and our neighbor.” 

                                       
 

 

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
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